ODISHA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
CUTTACK

(DR - IV)(2PL-01-2021-22)

It is for information of all concerned that Computer Based Recruitment Examination
(CBRE) for recruitment to the post of Insurance Medical Officer, pursuant to Advertisement
No. 18 of 2021-22 will be held on 06.02.2022 (Sunday).

The detail programme of examination will be notified shortly.

The candidates are advised to visit (www.opsc.gov.in ) the website of the Commission

regularly for further information on examination related Notice(s).
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